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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

UE 432 
 

In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 
 
Advice No. 24-01, Schedule 123 Decoupling 
Adjustment. 

 
 
 STATUS UPDATE  

 
In accordance with the Administrative Law Judge’s Prehearing Conference Memorandum 

dated Feb 21, 2024, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) hereby submits this Status Update.  

Portland General Electric Company, Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon, 

and Oregon Citizens' Utility Board, and NW Energy Coalition (hereafter, “Parties”) attended a 

workshop on March 4 and March 8, 2024, and agreed that PGE will submit a substitute tariff 

schedule with a May 1, 2024 effective date and a request for a decision by the Commission at an 

April Public Meeting.  

DATED this 8th day of March, 2024. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

   
Kim S. Burton 
Assistant General Counsel III 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 573.356.9688 
Email: kim.burton@pgn.com 
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